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                                       RECOVERED 
The 2002 Boston Whaler Ventura stolen from a residence in Surrey BC in mid October has 
been recovered in Mission BC.  Members of the RCMP Mission Detachment in conjunction with 
Chris Small of Chris Small Marine Surveyors will be inspecting the vessel for leads to a possible 
theft ring operating on the lower mainland. The investigation is ongoing. 
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